
DUKE POWER COMPANY 
P.O. Box 33189 

CHARLOTTE, N.c. 28242 

HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE 
VICE PRESIEN (704) 373-4531 

NUCLEAR PRODUCTION July 17, 1984 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

1Z HQ FILE COFX 
Attention: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 4 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station 
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287 

Dear Sir: 

Transmitted herewith for your records are forty (40) copies of the Duke 
Power Company technical report retitled NFS - 1001A, "Oconee Nuclear 
Station Reload Design Methodology". The NRC staff reviewed the revised 
report and found it to be an acceptable method of performing reload 
design calculations for Oconee Nuclear Station Units 1, 2, and 3 reloads 
as documented in their July 29, 1981 Safety Evaluation. Technical Report 
NFS - 1001A, was originally submitted as NFS - 1001 by letter dated 
April 23, 1979 and revised by letters dated May 20, 1980, January 28, 
April 22, and June 16, 1981.  

Very truly yours, 

Hal B. Tucker 

JCP/rhs 
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